
To: Florida Public Service Commission 

From: Wayne Heinlein 
13021 Winston Ct. 
Spring Hill FL 34609 

OJOS5Y 

July 9, 2002 

Subject: Florida Water Service 

I am submitting this letter to inform you that 1 am against Florida Water 
. Services request that The Public Service Commission take over the authority to 

adjust their rate hike request, This is just another attempt on their part not to deal 
with the local goverment that is elected by the people of HERNANDO COUNTY. 

, 

In closing I will state that the letter they sent to the people they service in 
HERNANDO'COUNTY was a farce you would have to be a lawyer to understand 
what they were saying and a l a y e r  may also have a problem as there was no 
cover letter attached to the document stating what the document was about. 

RespectifuIlyj8uWitted 


